The Consortium of Greater San Gabriel Valley January 08, 2020

Dr. Scroggins,

Yesterday, I attended the Consortium of Greater San Gabriel Valley meeting. There were approximately 50 health care representatives from multiple agencies; health care, mental Health care, substance abuse and hospitals through-out San Gabriel Valley. The Consortium Co-Chairs encouraged the attendees to network and share best practices. I left the meeting with updated resources and new standards of community practices. One of the CO-Chairs, Deborah Silver invited Mt SAC to continue to attend the Consortium's group meetings. I would recommend for MtSAC to continue attending these meetings.

I was am glad I had the opportunity to attend the meeting.



Marti Whitford MSN FNP-BC
Director
Student Health

909 274-4400

Mt. San Antonio College 1100 N. Grand Ave., Walnut CA 91789 www.mtsac.edu